Bob Calvert
3330 Castle Street ' -
Honolulu, Hi 96815 %
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March 29, 2016

Senator Rosalyn H. Baker

Chair, Commerce and Consumer Protection Committee
5th Senatorial District

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 231

415 South Beretania Street

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Senator Baker:

I am writing you in support of Snooky Fujikawa’s continued appointment to the Stiate
Boxing Commission.

I have known Mr. Fujikawa for seven years. He trains my wife and me twice a week at
his boxing gym. He is knowledgeable about the sport both inside and outside the ring.
As a life long resident, Mr. Fujikawa knows the history of the sport in Hawaii. | am
convinced that with his skills, boxing has an excellent chance of returning to its past

~ prominence in our State.

Accordingly, | respectfully encourage you and your Committee to recommend that the
Senate confirm Mr. Fujikawa’s continued appointment to the State Boxing Commission.

Sincerely,

Bob Calvert



